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Date: 02/12/2023 

 The Foundation for the Voluntary Team for 
Humanitarian Work, which monitors the 
Paris Agreement on Climate Change 
(UNFCCC) and is a member of the Civil 
Society Committee of the World Health 
Organization, proposes some proposals that 
should be included in the future charter, 
which are: 

 First: Adding the clause “Justice for a Shared Future” by exempting all 
developing countries from paying debts, provided that the major 
countries of the G20 bear the repayment of these funds, in exchange for 
the colonial era, which was the reason for the growth of those countries 
and also a reason for the backwardness of the Third World countries. 

 Second: Ensuring that funding is not leaked to governments, associations, 
and intermediaries. This was happening now, as most of the funding is 
exposed to a lot of corruption.  

Third: Compensation for losses and damages shall be for the people, from 
a friend of the United Nations, to oblige the countries that caused the 
launch Greenhouse gases are required to pay for the global carbon 
response, and these funds are directed to support small projects for 
people in third world countries to achieve development for these people. 

Fourth: True representation of civil society in international decision-
making in United Nations organizations in all bodies. Civil society 
representation must not be less than 30%, as the status of observer or 
consultant is considered not to involve civil society in decision-making, as 
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civil society is the one who implements these decisions.  How can 
someone impose a decision on him?   

Fifth: The funding structure of the United Nations, its agency, or programs 
must be directed to the deserving poor in the form of projects.  Small 
things that help them live and lead to combating poverty and thus 
achieving sustainable development goals. 

 

Sincere thanks 
Dr. Mostafa Sherbiny 
Chairman of the Board of Trustees 
Mostafa.shrb@gmail.com 
Mostafa.shrb@yahoo.com 
Mobile : 00201028285548 
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